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Best Served Cold Novel

Chapter 2221 Helen, congratulations

Hearing Ericson’s words, Greg Shen was undoubtedly very guilty, his forehead lowered
deeper, for fear of being noticed by others.

“Second master, don’t worry, I will find out about this matter.”

“At that time, more than you, I will not let him go.”

Shen Jiuyi replied in a deep voice.

Pouch~ Greg Shen couldn’t hold back, and the tea that reached his mouth was spit out.

“Well, what’s the matter?” “If you don’t want to eat anything, let me go?” Shen Jiuyi
turned his head and stared at his son, sternly reprimanding.

Greg Shen was so scared that he was silent, and he dared not let out a fart.

I was wailing in my heart, father, don’t cheat your son.

“Okay, time is almost up, let’s have a banquet.”

Mark ignored these, but waved his hand to signal the official start of the banquet.

Soon, a large amount of wine and food were brought to the table by the waiter.

On the high platform, Mark stood proudly. He embraced the beautiful woman in one
hand and raised the dirty wine in the other to respect the guests.

“Thank you all for coming from afar and participating in my wedding with Helen.”

“This glass of wine, I will do it first!” In the utter sound, Mark immediately raised his head
and drank the full glass of dirty wine.

“Haha~” “Mr. Chu is polite.”

“In those days, if it weren’t for Mr. Chu to turn the tide in the Taishan martial arts, I,
Noirfork, would have died with that Wu Herong’s hand.”



“It’s our Noirfork who received the great grace of Mr. Chu.”

“This glass of wine is to be respected, and it should be ours.”

Among the crowd, Ericson stood up first.

He laughed, and at the same time filled a glass of turbid wine, respectfully, respecting
Mark.

“On this day of Mr. Chu’s great rejoicing, I, Ericson, toast to Mr. Chu!” “This glass of wine,
one respects Mr. Chu’s life-saving grace, two respects Mr. Chu’s life-saving grace, and
three respects Mr. Chu, a happy wedding!” Li Two consecutive words, the voice of
respect echoed in the whole hall.

As Ericson walked out, Lei Laosan and Wang Jiexi also got up to toast one after
another.

“My third son, Lei~” “Wang Jiexi~” “I also wish Mr. Chu, a happy wedding!” In an instant,
like a boulder falling into the sea, a thousand layers of waves were set off.

As Ericson and others walked out one after another, all the guests in the hall also stood
up, toasted together, respecting the front.

“Let me wait, congratulations to Mr. Chu, a happy wedding.”

“I wish Mr. Chu, a harmonious marriage and a happy family!” ……. “Congratulations to
Mr. Chu, a happy wedding~” ….. “Mr. Chu , Give birth to a son early!” … Soaring above
the sky, gathering into a stream, impacting the entire world.

At this time, Mark, with majestic eyebrows, stood proudly.

If only the king, watch the world!

Helen Qiu on the side saw the man in front of him who had been congratulated by all
nations and had been worshipped by the heroes, but in his eyes, there was only a deep
shock and boundless brilliance.

She only felt that Mark in front of her was dazzling, just like a sun.

Shine, great!

Helen Qiu knew very well that if it weren’t for Mark, she would have spent her entire life,
it would be difficult for her to stand on the highest point of Noirfork, accompany Mark,
and rule the world!

“Helen, congratulations.”

“Congratulations, I found the right person.”



Among the crowd, Susie, who attended the wedding as a bridesmaid, looked at the
glorious Helen Qiu in front of her, but her eyebrows were overflowing. The light of envy.

In her heart, it is more like an overturned bottle of five flavors, the five flavors are old.

When Mark was still the son-in-law of the Qiu family, everyone looked down on him.

Everyone thought that he was not worthy of Helen Qiu.
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Chapter 2222 is here, the king’s teacher!

Susie was even more worthless for her girlfriend, Helen, and she repeatedly persuaded
Helen Qiu to divorce. She also felt that her girlfriend was too stupid and entrusted her
life to a wretched son-in-law.

But who could have imagined that the door-to-door son-in-law who was so despised
back then turned out to be a true dragon that stuns the east, “Hey~” “It’s a silly person
who has a silly blessing.”

“I didn’t expect it, Helen, this silly girl. She can be loved by Mr. Jiang Dongchu.”

Thinking of this, Susie’s eyes are bitter, and her heart is full of envy.

Heroes love beautiful women, why don’t beautiful women worship heroes?

Helen Qiu is like this, Susie is even more so!

From the first time she saw Mr. Chu at the foot of Mount Tai, Susie has been deeply
obsessed with this master Chu.



She tried so hard to investigate Mr. Chu’s identity and find his residence.

However, good luck tricks people.

Susie never dreamed that the man she admired and respected turned out to be her best
friend’s husband.

Susie, who knew all this, only felt that the sky was falling.

Even though it has been a long time now, Susie still finds it difficult to keep calm when
thinking of this.

When Susie was in a daze, Greg Shen, who was not far away, looked at the scene in
front of her, and her heart was boiling.

What a man wants in his life is nothing more than power and a woman.

But Mark, at the age of twenty, had walked the road that he could hardly walk in his
entire life.

Supreme power, stunning beauty.

The things that others dream of, and Mark is already within reach!

At the end, Greg Shen couldn’t help sighing with emotion: “My husband, so be it!”
However, the atmosphere of the wedding banquet here has reached its peak.

The door of the restaurant was suddenly opened.

I saw a vicissitudes of middle-aged man, panicked and anxious, directly knocked open
the restaurant door.

“Mr. Chu, go!” “Hurry up~” He yelled anxiously, shaking the whole house in panic.

At that moment, everyone heard the words, but everything changed!

At the same time, in a coffee shop kilometers away from The Twinfill, a man in a suit
leaned against the window and quietly read the newspaper.

However, after a while, the man would look up at the window, as if he was waiting for
something.

Finally, after some time, a vehicle stopped outside the door.

Soon, a man entered the cafe and walked straight to the window. Shen Shenghui
reported: “Wu City, I have received the news. They have already gone outside Wrilfill
City.”



“In a few minutes, they will enter the city.”

“Very well, the king’s teacher, is it finally here?” Ferguson Wu put away the newspaper,
smiled coldly, and then ordered again, “Go, according to what I said before, tell them the
location of Mark and the others. “Yes, Wu Shi. The subordinates will do it.”

This person came suddenly and walked swiftly.

After this person left, Ferguson Wu picked up his coffee and walked to the window, but
looked forward.

I saw there, the The Twinfill was towering high, and the water smoke of Trivan Lake was
rippling.

“People don’t serve themselves, the heavens are extinct.”

“Mr. Chu, I’m sorry.”

“To blame, blame you on the person who shouldn’t be offended.”

Ferguson Wu sneered, and there was steam in the cup.

Through the enthusiasm, Ferguson Wu seemed to have seen the scene of Mark’s death
in the near future.
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